Afternoon Tom,

I understand that you have previously been in contact with one of my
colleagues [l regarding the above site, i can confirm that [l = no
longer working for United Utilities and i have therefore picked this up.

| have received confirmation from the Construction Engineer and
Developer Services Inspector that trial holes have taken place on site and
the gang successiully exposed the main approximately 7m away from the
original drawing at a depth of 1,200mm and therefore does not appear to
cross the proposed football pitch. The main looked to be follow the bottom
of the slope, away from the pitch.

Kind Regards



